
Project Update 
2021 Road Resurfacing Project 

 
Date: 1/7/22 
 
The contractor has now completed the project with the exception of a few clean up 
items such as removing the changeable message signs. 
 
No further road closures are anticipated. 
 
No further updates will be posted.  Thank you all for your patience with this project.   
 
Questions regarding this project may be directed to Matt Luttropp, Engineering Services 
Manager at 925-299-3247 or emailed to mluttropp@ci.lafayette.ca.us 
 
Matt Luttropp 
Engineering Services Manager, City of Lafayette 
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